
 

  



 

  



 

  



  



    
 

 

 

 

 

Did you notice the beautiful Christmas wreaths hanging on the doors of McFadden 

Hall? The wreaths have stars with a child’s name, age, and what he or she would like 

for Christmas. Please help bring joy to a child in need by taking one or more stars 

and purchasing the requested gift.   

 

Please return your gift with the star tag attached. 

Do not wrap your gift but, if possible, put it into a gift bag. 

 

If you select a “cash” tag, please put the cash or check (made payable to St. 

Bernadette) in an envelope with the star attached. The cash is used for any stars not 

taken or any gifts not returned. Any extra cash will be used to buy items for Bethany 

House. 

 

PLEASE RETURN GIFTS TO MCFADDEN HALL BY  

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 12  

 

You may return your gift earlier if you wish. It is important that the committee 

have the gifts by December 12 so they can shop for gifts that have not been 

returned.   

Please drop gifts off in McFadden Hall on the tables to the left of the hall. 

 

Thank you for helping bring the joy of the Christmas season to others . 
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